
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: February 27, 2023 

SUBJECT: ZC23-0050, Ordinance No. 3778, Public hearing and consideration 
of a request from Rick Figueroa for a special development plan for 
a transitional parking lot at 6412 Davis Boulevard, being 6.93 acres 
described as Tracts 2A2, 2A2F, 2C1, 2C1D, and 2C1D1, John H. 
Barlough Survey, Abstract 130. (APPLICANT REQUESTS TO 
POSTPONE REQUEST TO THE MARCH 6, 2023, CITY COUNCIL 
MEETING) 

PRESENTER: Clayton Comstock, Planning Director 

 
SUMMARY:  

The applicant has requested to postpone consideration of this request to the March 6, 
2023, City Council meeting.  

RECOMMENDATION: 

Open the public hearing and continue the hearing to the March 6, 2023, City Council 
meeting. 


